From: Mark

To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Cottam Solar project
Date: 13 August 2023 09:02:28

To who it may concern

I am waiting to you with regards to the aforementioned solar project planning process.

I consider there has not been enough time to adequately assess each of Island Green Power’s massive solar
developments and I have found the whole process extremely difficult to navigate and I am aware that a lot of
effected residents have been unable to make submissions because of the confusing processes involved, therefore
Island Green Power have gained a significant advantage.

I would also urge the inspectorate to consider all of Island Green Power’s projects to be considered together as
in essence they are closely linked

Kindest regards

Mark Wardle

Sent from my iPad
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